MORTGAGEFUNDING

Maryland: AMF Has Resumed Accepting
New Locks in the State
May 2, 2025

Effective May 2, 2025, Arch Mortgage Funding, Inc.® (AMF), is once again accepting new locks for all
AMF products secured by loans for properties in Maryland. This is in addition to the announcement
we made in April 2025 to accept Debt Service Coverage Ratio (DSCR) loans in Maryland.

Due to the recent legislation signed into law by the Governor of Maryland, AMF is resuming accepting
loans on all loan products.

If you have any questions, please contact Jen Truso at jtruso@archmi.com or 952-261-8720.
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